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Parish
Sacred Heart & Saint Jude Parish Office
9 N. Brown St.
Lewistown, PA 17044
717-242-2781

Mon-Thurs: 9:00am - 3:00pm 
Office hours are available by phone or in
person at our Lewistown office.

Sacred Heart of Jesus School
110 N. Dorcas St.
Lewistown, PA 17044
717-248-5351
sacredheartschool.com

Clergy & Staff

Rev. Kevin J. Coyle, Pastor
          frcoyle@sacredheartlewistown.com

Deborah Henry, Principal
          principal@sacredheartschool.com

Cathy Stout, Pastoral Associate
          cstout@sacredheartlewistown.com

Jodi Peters, Parish Office Manager
          shfinance@sacredheartlewistown.com

Adrienne Zannino, St. Jude Parish
                                  Office Administrator 
          azannino@hbgdiocese.org

Ashley Henry, Advancement Director
          development@sacredheartschool.com

Andrew Corkins, Maintenance & Custodial
 

Confession

The Sacrament of Confession is offered at 3:00 pm on
Saturdays at Sacred Heart, Lewistown, and at 6:00 pm on
Wednesdays and 8:30 am on Sundays at St. Jude, Mifflintown.
Appointments for confession can be made by calling the Parish
Office. 

Welcome

We’re glad you’re here! No matter who you
are, where you come from, or where you are
on your journey of faith, please know that
you are welcome here.
Sacred Heart Parish, Lewistown, and Saint
Jude Parish, Mifflintown, are two separate
Catholic parish communities in the Diocese
of Harrisburg. Our shared office space is
located in Lewistown, PA.

Sacred Heart of Jesus, Lewistown  |  Saint Jude Thaddeus, Mifflintown

School

Bulletin Requests

Please submit bulletin requests to Ashley Henry at
development@sacredheartschool.com by Friday at 8:00am of
the previous week for requested publication. 



Help is Here for You

Counseling Services: 

Diocese of Harrisburg Catholic Charities 
Capital Region Counseling Office 
Kelly Bolton, LSW 
939 East Park Drive, Suite 101 
717-233-7978 
kbolton@cchbg.org 

SacramentsInformation Center

Baptism

Baptism workshops are offered for parents each
month. To register for a workshop, please contact
the Parish Office. Once you complete a workshop,
we can schedule your child’s baptism. 

Interested In Becoming Catholic?

Are you still in need of a few sacraments? Are you
an adult who would like to be baptized,
confirmed, or receive Communion in the Church?
Through preparation and formation, teens and
adults are invited to discover the teachings of the
Catholic faith and come to know Jesus in the
Eucharist. Our Parish Office can help guide you in
your next steps to become Catholic.

Holy Matrimony & Convalidation

If you would like to be married in the Catholic
Church or if you are currently married civilly and
would like your marriage to be convalidated
(blessed by the church), contact the Parish
Office to get started in a new engaging
preparation program. We will need 9 months
notice to schedule a Wedding Mass or
Ceremony.

Anointing Of The Sick & Last

Rites

Anyone who is seriously ill or preparing for surgery
may schedule a sacramental anointing by calling
the Parish Office. If someone is in danger of death,
please contact the Parish Office and choose the
emergency option.

Altar Flowers

Flower memorial dates are available. Call the
office for available dates. 

Mass Intentions

Anyone may request a Mass to be said for a
deceased family member or friend.
Intentions are $10 per Mass
Intentions are printed weekly in the church
bulletin.
Bring your intentions to the office during
office hours.

Faithful Departed

In the charity of your prayers, please pray for the
repose of the souls of all those who passed away
this week. May they rest in peace. 

This Week on Formed

Formed is free to all parishioners at both Sacred
Heart and St. Jude. Simply visit formed.org and
click sign up to see what they have to offer!  



Sacred Heart Mass Schedule

Saturday, Sept. 6      4:00 pm |Intentions of Joseph and th

                                                       Mandy Tice
Sunday, Sept. 7        11:00 am |Gary Sangesth

Thursday, Sept. 11     9:00 am |Marla Burkholderth

Friday, Sept. 12           9:00 am |Tom & Marge Connareth

Saturday, Sept. 13      4:00 pm |Nancy Willsth

Sunday, Sept. 14       11:00 am |People of the Parishth

Sacred Heart of Jesus, Lewistown

Sacred Heart Parish
106 N. DORCAS ST., LEWISTOWN, PA  |  SACREDHEARTLEWISTOWN.COM

Stewardship

August 31st:               $7,160.25

Diocesan Annual Campaign

Parish Goal:                   $36,246.43
Total Committed:          $46,780.00
Donations Received:     $43,697.00 

Is Your Information Up to Date?

Thank you to all of the families with have returned
their census information. To date, we have
received a response from 120 households. We
kindly ask that all parishioners would please
correct and return your paperwork by dropping off
or mailing it to the Parish Office. Or you may also
drop off your completed form in the white
collection box in the foyer of the church. 

This will help us make sure we have your most up
to date information, create new ministries &
activities, visiting the homebound & nursing
homes, and simply just getting to know each other
better. 

Parish Census

Christian Initiation

Meetings for Christian Initiation will begin for
anyone interested in learning more about the
Catholic faith and becoming Catholic. We will meet
weekly on Monday evenings beginning September
15th from 6:30-8:00 p.m. in the Parish Office. The
year will be divided into two parts; the first
focusing on What One is Seeking, Why One Seeks
God, and Why a Church, among other topics. The
second part of the year will focus specifically on
the Creed, the Sacraments, the Theological Virtues,
Prayers, Discipleship and Mission. These programs
are developed by the Augustine Institute and are
among the best in the country. If you know of
anyone interested, please have them contact the
Parish Office or Cathy Stout at
cstout@sacredheartlewistown.com 

Interested in Becoming Catholic?

A Family of Faith

We’re excited to announce a new direction in faith
formation at Sacred Heart and St. Jude
parishes: A Family of Faith. This family-based
catechetical program helps parents grow in their
understanding of the Catholic faith so they can pass
it on to their children, bringing Christ into
the heart of the home.

Program Highlights:
Monthly Parent Sessions (September-May):
Deepen your faith with guidance from our

       parish catechists.
Children’s Classes: Kids learn separately
through engaging activities led by catechists.
At-Home Lessons: Families reinforce learning
together using the Parent’s Guide and

       Activity Book.
Community Gatherings: Monthly events for
the whole family to build friendships and

      celebrate faith.

This flexible program is designed for children in
grades 1-8, but all parishioners are welcome
to participate! You can get involved by volunteering
to lead a parent session, assist with
children’s classes, or help organize community
events. Whether you’re a parent, grandparent,
catechist, or simply passionate about faith
formation, there are opportunities for you to be
part of our program. To register your child or to
volunteer contact Adrienne Zannino at the Parish
Office. Learn more about the vision and structure of
A Family of Faith by visiting Sophia Press
Teachers’ official page. Let’s grow together in faith
and make our churches true families of God.

New Parish Religious Education Program

In Loving Memory

The altar flowers in our sanctuary are in loving
memory of Nancy Wills.

Flower Memorials

mailto:cstout@sacredheartlewistown.com


St. Jude Parish
3918 WILLIAM PENN HWY., MIFFLINTOWN, PA  |  STJUDEMIFFLINTOWN.COM

St. Jude Mass Schedule

Sunday, Sept. 7             9:00 am |People of the Parishth

Monday, Sept. 8            9:00 am |Jessie Mitchellth

Wednesday, Sept. 10   6:30 pm |Katherine Kozickith

Sunday, Sept. 14           9:00 am |Daniel P. Cherry IIIth

St. Jude Parish, Mifflintown
Stewardship

August 31st:         $2,775.50

Diocesan Annual Campaign

Parish Goal:                    $13,401.13
Total Committed:           $15,902.00
Donations Received:      $15,884.00

New Welcome Desk

We are excited to announce the addition of a
Welcome Desk in the narthex! The desk will be
available after Mass to help make parish life easier
for everyone. At the Welcome Desk, parishioners
can:

Request Mass cards
Pick up or return sponsorship forms
Register with the parish

The desk will also serve as a helpful spot for new
members to get connected and feel at home.
We are looking for volunteers to help staff the
desk for just 20 minutes after Mass. The more
volunteers we have, the smoother this ministry will
run! This is a wonderful way to welcome others
and serve our parish family.
If you are interested in helping, please contact the
Parish Office.

Supporting Parish needs
Women’s Guild Events

Save the dates for upcoming events:
Sunday, October 26 - St. Jude Breakfast
following the 9am Mass
Monday, November 24 - Thanksgiving Basket
Assembly and distribution 
Advent By Candlelight - not sure of the date yet
Cookie Walk - Saturday, December 13

       More information will follow soon.

The menu and sign-up sheet for Ladies Nite Out is in
the narthex. 

The Women's Guild provides for the Sunday Social
on the third Sunday each month. We would like to
have some more volunteers to help with this.
The more help, the less often you need to help and
any help is greatly appreciated. There is a sign-up
sheet in the narthex.

A group of women are planning to car pool to the
"She Shall Be Called Woman" program at Sacred
Heart. If you are interested, see Karen Tornambe or
Ginger Best.

Join Us for Prayer & Friendship

Charity is at the heart of our work and our faith
- and it always has been. For the Knights of
Columbus, charity means supporting a virtually
bondless variety of projects. 

Charity 

Our commitment to charitable service is just one
of the many ways that we express our Catholic
faith. We’re here to build a daily bridge back to
what matters, for our members and fellow
Catholics. 

Faith

With 2.1 million members around the world, we
have been investing our time, effort, and resources
into our values of charity, unity, fraternity, and
patriotism since 1882. 

Membership



To report suspected child abuse, call:
PA Child Abuse Hotline     1-800-932-0313
Diocese of Harrisburg   1-800-626-1608

Community Corner Diocese of Harrisburg



Dinner and a Donation 
Supporting SHS in the community 

Sacred Heart School
110 N. DORCAS ST., LEWISTOWN, PA  |  SACREDHEARTSCHOOL.COM

Help Us Spread the Word

Do you have a front yard or visible location at your
home or business? Please consider placing a
Sacred Heart School yard sign to help us raise
awareness and invite new families to our school.
Signs are available in the back of church and on
the school porch. Just grab one on your way out
and proudly display it! Let’s work together to share
the gift of Sacred Heart School with our neighbors!

SHS Yard Signs 

Welcome to SHS

Sacred Heart School is thrilled to welcome Mrs.
Kaitlynn Martin, lovingly known as “Ms. Kate,” as our
new Pre-K teacher. Working with children is one of her
greatest passions. Over the years, she has led youth
programs, planned creative lessons, and provided
hands-on learning experiences that help children
discover their talents and build confidence. Ms. Kate
believes in creating a warm, welcoming environment
where every child feels seen, valued, and encouraged
to reach their full potential.

Outside the classroom, Ms. Kate is blessed to be a
mom to three wonderful children; Ezra, Olivia, and
Oliver, who fill her life with laughter, energy, and
inspiration. They remind her every day of the
importance of nurturing curiosity, kindness, and a love
for learning in the next generation.

In addition to teaching, Ms. Kate operates a horse
rescue and serves as the County Coordinator for the
Juniata County Animal Response Team. In this role, she
leads responses to animal-related emergencies, from
large-scale rescues to urgent situations. Most recently,
she assisted in responding to the pig truck accident in
Juniata County, an experience that reinforced her
belief in compassion, teamwork, and community
service, values she strives to pass on to her students.

New Pre-K Teacher



Back to School 
Sacred Heart School is excited to welcome back our students, teachers, and families for the 2025–2026 school
year! The first day of school always brings fresh energy, new opportunities, and joyful anticipation for the
months ahead.

This year, our students will be starting off not only with bright smiles and eager hearts, but also with brand-
new uniforms that show our school pride. We are grateful to our parents, faculty, and parish community for
the love and support that make Catholic education possible here at SHS.

Please join us in praying for a safe, faith-filled, and successful school year for our children. May God bless
them with curiosity in learning, kindness in friendship, and strength in growing closer to Christ each day.
Thank you for being a vital part of our school and parish family, we couldn’t do it without you!



SACRED HEART PARISH & SCHOOL’S

CAR SIGN-UP REGISTRATION FORM
 FRIDAY,OCTOBER 24TH | 6:00–8:00PM

Old Bon-Ton Parking Lot – 
North Plaza Drive, Lewistown

EVENT RULES & GUIDELINES FOR PARTICIPATING VEHICLES
 

Please fill out and return to the Parish or School Office
by October 13, 2025

 Family Name:___________________________________________
Contact Person: _________________________________________
Vehicle Make/Color & License Plate: _________________________
Email: ________________________________________________
Phone: ________________________________________________

Please arrive by 5:00pm to get parked and decorate your trunk.
Vehicles must be decorated and ready to hand out candy by 6:00pm.
Vehicles must remain parked until the event is over at 8:00pm.
Decorations and costumes should be family-friendly / non-scary.
*No demons, weapons, or caldrons*
Each vehicle must sign up individually by October 13th.
For more information, contact the Parish Office at 717-242-2781


